
Public Interest Statement 
 

 The applicant respectfully request approval of a transfer of control of the earth station 
license(s) (the “Earth Stations”) as set forth in this application.  This application is one of several 
applications being concurrently submitted to the Media Bureau and Wireless Bureau in 
connection with the transfer of control of Perpetual Corporation and Allholdco, Inc. as a result of 
the death of Mr. Joe L. Allbrittion.   
 
 The Earth Stations are used in connection with the operations of one or more television 
stations listed in the attached Description of Transaction. Accordingly, grant of this application is 
in the public interest because it will allow the television stations to continue to use the Earth 
Stations to provide news, entertainment, and informational programming to their local audiences.  


